Starlight Ranch Mobile Homeowners’ Association
Monthly Board Meeting
March 13, 2024

Call to Order
Starlight Ranch HOA Board of Directors Meeting was held on Wednesday, March 13, 2024 at the front clubhouse.  James Irvine opened the meeting at 6:00 p.m. All present recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  Roll call was taken by James.  The board members present were James Irvine-President, Curt DeLong-Vice President, Georgia Moffat-Secretary/Treasurer and Roger Herbert-Director.

Approval of Minutes:
Secretary Moffat read the minutes from the monthly board meeting held on January 10, 2024.  A motion was made by Curt to accept the minutes as read, second for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.  Secretary Moffat read the minutes from the monthly board meeting held on February 14, 2024.  A motion was made by Curt to accept the minutes with corrections, second for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.  Curt read the Town Hall minutes from February 24, 2024.  A motion was made by Curt to accept the minutes with corrections, second for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.

Financial Report:
Georgia read Financial Report for February 2024. All account balances were read. The total was $14,758.86.   A motion was made by Curt to accept the Financial Report as read, second for approval by Roger.  All in favor, motion carried.

Activity Report:
Georgia read the activity minutes from the March activity meeting.  A motion was made by Curt to accept the Activity Report with corrections, second for approval by Roger. All in favor, motion carried. 

New Business: 
· Appointing new board members Joellen Hall-Director, Denise Koplar-Director and Kim Sibole-Director.  A motion was made by Georgia to accept the new board members, second for approval by Curt.  All in favor, motion carried.  Next FMO training dates are April 15th or May 7th.
· James read the minutes from the Manager’s meeting about the Town Hall with Mirta and Karen.
· Pass board members have not turned in the Training material.
· Rummage sale donations was $102.00.
· Taxes were mailed 3/13/24.

A motion was by Roger to adjourn the meeting, second for approval by Curt.  All in favor, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 6:53 PM.
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